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October 20. 2019 
 
Dear Band Parents and Students, 
 
I hope everyone had a great Fall Break! The next 9 weeks kicks off with many events and 
rehearsals: 
 

1. Tomorrow-Monday, October 21st all 6th grade students have rehearsal after 
school from 3-5pm. This is our final rehearsal before our first concert ever!!! 
Attendance is very important! 

2. Tuesday, October 22nd is Butterbraid pick up day! Items will be ready for pick up at the 
end of the school day between 2:45pm and 5pm. Students will be allowed to come to the 
band room at the end of the day to pick up their orders. Most orders will easily go home 
with students via their normal transportation home. However, if you sold many items you 
should consider being a car rider home this day or coming back to school (before 5) to 
pick up your order. Remember that items are frozen and must stay frozen! Thank you to 
everyone for your hard work and support throughout the fundraiser! 

3. Tuesday, October 22nd is also jazz band rehearsal from 3-5pm. 
4. Thursday, October 24th is Symphonic Band (7th and 8th grade) rehearsal from 3-5pm. 
5. Monday, October 28th at 6pm is the Fall Concert! Admission is free and open to the 

public! All bands will perform! Call time for 6th grade and jazz band is 5pm. All other 
students is 5:30pm. Dress for 6th grade students is concert attire (see handbook for full 
details) black dress pants/skirt and band polos. 7th and 8th grade students can either 
wear their normal concert dress or a Halloween costume! All costumes MUST meet the 
following guidelines:  

a. The costume must be at least knee-length  
b. The costume can not be sleeveless.  
c. Anything that will prohibit your student from playing their instrument properly (for 

example, masks) have to be taken off while playing.  
d. All costumes must be school appropriate (nothing profane, etc…) 
e. No fake weaponry of any kind (swords, guns, etc…). 
f. ALL STUDENTS need to bring their band uniform in case the costume is deemed 

unacceptable. 
It’s going to be a great 9 weeks! I can’t wait to see everyone at the Fall Concert! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Webster 

 


